

Serrano Co-Sponsors "Dream Big: Bronx Youth Fair" in the South Bronx

JOSÉ M. SERRANO July 29, 2014

ISSUE: YOUTH



(Bronx, NY) - Senator Serrano co-sponsored New York City Council Speaker Melissa Mark-Viverito's "Dream Big: Bronx Youth Fair" at St. Mary's Park. The event was also co-sponsored by Serrano's father, Congressman José E. Serrano and Bronx Borough President Rubén Díaz, Jr. Parents, children, students and elected officials filled the park for a day of excitement, food, music, performances and activities.

"I was happy to co-sponsor and take part in the 'Dream Big Youth Fair' at St. Mary's Park in the South Bronx," said Senator Serrano. "This great event, hosted by New York City CouncilSpeaker Melissa Mark-Viverito, served as a great opportunity for local youth to be part of a fun day filled with amazing entertainment and engaging activities. I had a great time addressing the participants, meeting with our local youngsters, parents and fellow elected officials," concluded Senator Serrano.